Breton, Mary B

From: john navarro <snowdoghuskies@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 26, 2023 10:44 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To all concerned,

The idea that government can mandate, force a person's buying options goes agaisnt our Freemarket democracy and is
another step towards totalitarian authority. First of all we do not have an adequate power grid system for all being
forced to but an EV. Second a majority of Maine's population couldn't even afford to purchase one. Third if you are all
for supporting slavery or at the very least slave like working conditions as what is happening in Africa and other areas
then by all.leans continue with your push for total consumer control.

Thank.you for your time

John

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




